
 
 

1 March 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PARENTS’ EVENING - CHANGE OF DATE TO 23 MARCH 2023 
 
As you know from my previous correspondence, the NEU teaching union have already taken strike 
action on two dates (1 and 28 February 2023) and unless there is an agreement in this dispute, there 
will be further strike action on Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16 March 2023.    
 
Our Year 8 Parents’ Evening (which is virtual on Microsoft Teams) is due to take place on  
Thursday 16 March 2023 between 4.30 - 7.30pm.  However, we think it is a sensible decision to move 
that back a week to Thursday 23 March 2023 so that all teachers will be able to speak with parents on 
this evening.  
 
A letter will follow shortly providing information regarding the appointment booking system and in the 
meantime, I would just like to thank you for your continued supportwhich is always greatly appreciated.   
 
Please remember that if you or your child are struggling with any aspect of school life, do not hesitate 
to get in touch with us and we will do our very best to help. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
M J DUMICAN 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


